
 
 

NOTICE OF CITY OF DECATUR 

PERSONNEL BOARD  

MEETING  
 

 

 

The next scheduled meeting for the Personnel Board for the 

City of Decatur, Alabama will be held on Thursday, 

February 22, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. in the Commodore Room at 

Fort Decatur, 610 4th Ave S.E., Decatur, Alabama.  
 
 

January 26, 2024 
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